

Newsletter

WELCOME TO WINTER AT PRSC



WINTER SERIES 2020

Last Winter Series was the series you have when you are not having a series. Spring was little better but summer saw us back on the water, the Club house filling with Covid safe members.

Winter 2021 will see us return to the new normal of sailing and socialising.

PRSC PROFILE

The Board has been active. We are raising the profile of PRSC with an article in the May edition of Afloat Magazine,

https://www.afloat.com.au/2021/0 3/26/prsc-a-jewel-on-theparramatta-river/

and new highly visible signage soon to be mounted on the roof of the club.

RECRUITMENT DRIVE

The drive is on to get hold of new and old competitors on the water with great incentives to join and sail at the club.

If you know anyone who wants to race, either in their boat or on a club boat, send them this newsletter. The Club has set up a crew register for those wanting to sail on Club boats. Contact the Club or complete a membership application.

MEMBERSHIP 2022

Members are reminded that our new 2022 membership year commenced on 1 May.

Please download your membership renewal and race entry forms from the website.

http://www.prsc.org.au/downloads

Presentation Night for seasons 2020 and 2021 will be on Saturday 17 July starting at 1 pm.